Faculty of Humanities
Vice-Dean for Social Responsibility
Applications are invited from academic members of the Faculty of Humanities for the post of Vice-Dean for Social Responsibility. This successful applicant will take up the position from 1 August 2022 for an initial period of 3 years. 

The Vice-Dean for Social Responsibility will be responsible for leading and delivering the Faculty’s strategic objectives for Social Responsibility, Equality, Diversity and Inclusion (EDI), and Civic Engagement, in accordance with the University’s Our Future strategy. Working in partnership with the Vice-President for Social Responsibility, the Vice-President for Regional Innovation and Civic Engagement, and the Directors of Social Responsibility and EDI in Schools and centrally, the post-holder will pro-actively work with School leads to deliver the Faculty’s distinctive contribution to these agendas. 
This is a senior post within the Faculty and the successful applicant will have a clear vision of the goals of the University and Faculty, a successful record in a senior academic management role, an understanding of engagement issues across the full range of the Faculty’s academic disciplines, proven academic leadership and management skills and, ideally, a successful record of developing engagement or related activities.
The person appointed will be responsible to the Vice-President and Dean of Humanities. 
More information on the role and responsibilities can be found here: (LINK TO JOB DESCRIPTION)

Applications should consist of a brief curriculum vitae and a supporting letter demonstrating how you would undertake the duties and responsibilities attached to the post, and your ideas for further development of the role.

Colleagues with an interest in this post are invited to discuss this informally with Keith Brown, Vice-President and Dean.
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Applications should be submitted electronically to Gemma Keaveney (gemma.keaveney@manchester.ac.uk )

The closing date for applications is midnight on Wednesday 9 February 2022

Interviews will be held on Wednesday 23 February 2022

